
 

 

wire and Tube: terms for 2022 are set 

 

After the cancellation of the leading international trade fairs wire and 

Tube 2020 due to the current COVID-19 infection situation, the next 

editions will take place from May 9 to 13, 2022.   

 

"We look forward to welcoming exhibitors and visitors to Düsseldorf in 

person again," says Daniel Ryfisch, Project Director wire / Tube & Flow 

Technologies. "Corona has shown that digitalization brings many 

advantages. But it cannot replace personal meetings, conversations 

and contacts". 

 

wire and Tube, which were originally planned for March 30 to April 3, 

2020, were on a record course until the COVID-19 related 

postponement. The number of registrations from exhibitors and visitors 

in spring exceeded all expectations. "For us this was a further signal 

and renewed confirmation that we have the No. 1 trade fairs for the 

wire, cable and tube industry here in Düsseldorf", explains Daniel 

Ryfisch. "This is where the international top decision-makers of the 

exhibitor and visitor sectors come together."  

 

As usual, wire will be located in halls 9 to 17 - and Tube in halls 1 to 

7.0. Companies wishing to exhibit at wire and Tube 2022 can already 

register starting at the end of March 2021. The official registration 

deadline is summer 2021, and the exact dates will be announced by 

Messe Düsseldorf at a later date.  
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